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09. August 2022

Traffic

Inner lane is also narrowed between 7 am - 5 pm
From Wednesday, August 10, there will be further traffic disruptions during the day at the
Stadtring construction site in the Ostwall area. The inner lane of the ring in the Ostwall area
- like the outer lane - will also be routed past the construction site in a single lane over a
length of 100 meters. The single lane will be used between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m., after which
the second inner lane will be reopened daily.

The reason is work on the power line. Special care is requested at this location.
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